
 

Graduate Teaching Assistantship Available—EDPS 950 & 951 

School Psychology Program 

2024-2025 Academic Year 

 

A graduate assistantship is available for the upcoming academic year in the School 
Psychology program. Applicants should demonstrate (1) proven leadership, maturity, 
and flexibility (2) the ability to work efficiently and independently, (3) effective 
interpersonal skills, problem solving skills, and decision-making skills, and (4) have 
completed EDPS 950 & 951. This assistantship assignment will be to the Assessment 
Course sequence (.49 GA; EDPS 950 & 951) with some additional duties to the general 
School Psychology Program, as determined by the supervising faculty. 

The graduate assistant will be responsible for helping to coordinate and organize the 
assessment sequence in the School Psychology program. In addition, the graduate 
assistant will be responsible for supervising doctoral student assessment training in 950 
& 951. Individual responsibilities will be assigned based on level of preparedness, 
existing program needs, and, where possible, students' interests. For more information 
contact Dr. Sungeun Kang at skang18@unl.edu. The School Psychology program faculty 
will make meet and make employment decisions based on the above qualifications. 

To apply, submit (1) a one-page cover letter stating your interest and describing your 
qualifications, (2) a copy of your current vita, and (3) a completed application form 
(found on this site). Review of applications will start on March 22, 2024. Submit your 
materials as attachments to an email with the subject line of 'SchPsych GA' to:  

Dr. Sungeun Kang: skang18@unl.edu  

 


